
 

  
Zebra Class Newsletter           
Messages 

• We continue to remind the children of  Our School Values which are: 
                            Be Respectful        Be Responsible         Be Safe 

 
English  

• We have finished our text The Heart in the Bottle and wrote a letter of advice to the lady in the story. We 
have started our new book called Tin Forest. We have looked at how we can help reduce waste and help 
save the environment. We are really enjoying this story and like the old man Who is the main character.  

Maths  
• We have completed our second unit of multiplication and division using formal methods. We are becoming 

more secure using the bus stop method to work out division calculations. We are about to start a new 
chapter all about measuring.  

 
Science  

• Science has been lots of fun, listening to different frequencies to check our hearing compared to some 
animals. We listened to the different pitches of instruments too.  

 
History 

• In History we have continued our work on the Shang Dynasty, learning about different emperors and 
warriors that lived there. We also found out that the people of the Shang Dynasty discovered that there 
are 365 and ¼ days per year. 

PE 
• We have continued to skip with skipping ropes of different sizes including running in to a big rope that 

others are turning. We have continued to do different jumps and rolls in gymnastics.  
Art  

• In art we are completing a unit of work on photography. We have completed some research looking at 
different pieces of art that others have recreated. We have thought about the subject and the composition 
of each piece.  

  
News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Workers of the Week’  

v Willow H, Freddie C, Ivy W, Evelyn Y 
v Tom C, Finley D, Isla H, Stefanos R 

Clubs 
• Clubs have all started and children have been enjoying them.  

PE 
Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Monday and Thursday. 
 
 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @Zebraclassww and @WhistonWillis1 
on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Harrison 
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